
From: 'Stephanie Dillon' <sldillon@att.net> 
To: <sunrise@aspeneg.com> 
Sent: Thu Apr 10 21:58 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink-Modified 'D' Alternative Route 
 
 
April 10, 2008 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Any further addition of power lines in the  
neighborhood of Deerhorn Valley  would invite fire hazard, as well as  
monumental blight, into our community.  We are struggling to recover  
from the depredations of one fire after another in recent years.  Our  
property values, as well as the way of life we have sacrificed so much for, will  
be irretrievably lost if a tower is thrust into our midst. 
  
Those responsible for selecting the site of the  
tower in question need only come into our area in person to comprehend the folly  
of placing it here. 
  
Please do not further despoil our  
home!  
  
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph C. Dillon 
19930 Deerhorn Valley Road 
P. O. Box 765 
Jamul, CA  91935 
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